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Chippewa Valley Eye Clinic

 Chippewa Valley Eye Clinic

2715 Damon Street

Eau Claire, WI

Peter Hoeft

1450 River Edge Trail #A

Altoona, WI

Commercial Under Investigation  

Eau Claire Fire Department

Under Investigation
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On November 7th at 18:15 hours, the Eau Claire Fire Department responded to a report of smoke coming from the business at 
2715 Damon Street. Upon fire crews arrival, smoke could be seen coming from the roof and eves of the Chippewa Valley Eye 
Clinic. The building and its contents are considered to be a complete loss. Losses are estimated to be $4,426,800 for the building 
and its contents. Fire crews were hindered by cold tempetures. A city bus was brought in for crews to rehab out of the weather. 
Fire crews were assisted by the Eau Claire Police Department, Xcel Energy, and street crews from the city of Eau Claire. 
Firefighters were able to recover several items for the business. Crew remained on the scene until after noon today. The fire 
remains under investigation. 

Battalion Chief Joe Kelly
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